
 

Parish Office: Phone 53018161 -Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9.30– 3.00pm Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

Parish Primary School: St Michael’s Daylesford -Ethan Corfee  & St Augustine’s Creswick -Terry Brennan.  

Parish Emails: creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au ;  daylesford@ballarat.cathlolic.org.au                                                

Website: ballarat.catholic.org.au    

Recent Death:  Shirley Jones (Creswick) 

Anniversaries of Death: Betty Marshall, Kathleen Dalton, Fredericus de Jong, Tony Whitely, Jim 

O’Brien, Gus Silvestri, Ethel McConnell, Judith McColl, Anthony Capes, John O’Loughlin,               

Alice Stephens, Lynette Bannister, Ellen Nestor, Monica Lange, Patricia Nolan, Cath Gair, Alan 

Hall, Kevin Newton. 

Prayers for the Sick:  

                           Weekday Masses:  No Mass Creswick Tuesday 22nd August        Daylesford Friday’s 10am 

Sunday Mass 10.30am Sunday Mass 8.45am 

Parish Priest of Daylesford & Creswick 

Fr Gary A  Jones 

Supervising Priest for Parish of Gordon 

Parish Admin:     Leonie Bird  

“We are a Child Safe Parish” 

 
 

The Ballarat Diocese is seeking parish coordinators for the 

next stage of the process “Listening & Discernment”. The 

role of the coordinators will be to facilitate the  Listening & 

Discernment  encounters associated with the 6 themes. 

There will be a meeting in Ballarat on August 21st at 10am 

& 6pm in the Glowrey-Mackillop Hall, Cathedral Precinct. 

You only need to attend 1 meeting. Please advise the 

Daylesford Parish office is you wish to be a coordinator. 

Plenary Council Final Report of the Listening and Dialogue stage 

The National Centre for Pastoral Research has just published Listen to what the Spirit is 
saying, the final report of the Listening and Dialogue stage of the Plenary Council.  The 
report captures the voices of the more than 222,000 people who shared their submis-
sions, questions and stories of faith during the 10-month process. Access the report at 
www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/resources/reports 

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/resources/reports


*St. Augustine’s Family Group: Invite you to Sunday Lunch, August 25th at Ripples 

by the Lake Restaurant, Maryborough. Choose from extensive and reasonably priced 

Menu. Meet at St. Augustine’s church at 11.00am to car pool. For more information 

and or to RSVP by    August 19th please contact Irene: 0432 390 314  

*Funeral for Shirley Jones: Thursday 22nd August at 10am St Augustine’s Creswick 

*2019 Australian Catholic Youth Festival: Registrations for travel packages to the Australian Cath-
olic Youth Festival close August 31!  Any parishioners interested in travelling as a group or as an 
individual in the Melbourne Collective are invited to contact Patrick, ph. 5337 7160 or email                                
patrick.kennedy@ballarat.catholic.org.au for detailed travel costs, registration information and 
fundraising options.  ACYF is a powerful opportunity for youth & young adults aged 15-30 to en-
counter Jesus Christ within a festival format that celebrates the vitality of the Catholic Church in 
Australia.  

*Catholic Women's League Social Afternoon: "God never sleeps” - come along to a spring after-
noon tea and hear John and Margaret Millington OAM inspire you with their life story of faith 
which has enabled them to transform family tragedies into work for the community.  Free entry, 
door prizes and afternoon tea.  Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 1.30pm in the Mary Glowrey 
Room St Patrick’s Cathedral Precinct, Ballarat.  Enquiries to Carmel, ph. 0401175045 or email 
annekav1234@gmail.com 

*4 months & 1 week till Christmas : Time to order your 2020 Columban Art  

Calendar:  this is an iconic Catholic Calendar, well-known for its traditional       

religious paintings and liturgical  information and is a major fundraiser for 

Columban Missionaries. If you wish to order one or more, please email or call the 

Parish Office by 30th August.  Retail price is $9.00 each 

Last Week’s Collections:  Two collections are presented after the Prayers of the Faithful. The 1st  Collection is cash    

toward the Presbytery for the sustenance of our Priest – with a contribution of 13% to provide support for our retired 

priests and the Diocese. The 2nd Collection is the Planned Giving (envelopes) or cash for the administration of the Parish 

& general running costs.   

Creswick Parish Collections:      1st Collection: $177.10  2nd Collection: $147.00 

Daylesford Parish Collections:   1st Collection: $ 206.20 2nd Collection: $726.00 

Roster-weekend: August 25th  Daylesford                                                                    Creswick 

Welcomer Brian D  Kath, Don, Darren 

Commentator  Loretta K 

Reader Gabrielle K Brian RW 

Offertory/Gifts Ursula Kath, Don, Darren 

Special Ministers/Eucharist Ian T, Marie R, Millie Judy S, Angeline T, Anna S 

Projector Operator/Ipad Music Jonquil Q Lois K / Neil D 

Sacristan Kath C  

Counting Team Brian D, Maree P Mick G, Peter G 

mailto:patrick.kennedy@ballarat.catholic.org.au
annekav1234@gmail.com

